
                
  
  
 
 
 
May 22, 2014 
 
 
Secretary 
WUTC 
PO Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 
 
Dear Commissioners: 
 
 We are resubmitting our request for amending Certificate No. G-169, in 
particular certain language that excludes the City of Republic.   
 
In looking on the website could not find any forms for amending tariff's or 
certificates so hopefully the attached statement will suffice. 
 
If there are any fees or other documentation or forms that need to be completed, 
please advise. 
 
Thank you for your consideration of this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
CLIFFORD W. COUSE, President 
CWC/tb 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

COUSE’S SANITATION & RECYCLE, INC 
CLIFFORD W. COUSE, President 
SHIRLEY A. COUSE, Sec/Treas 

22 Smith Drive 
Republic, Wa.  99166-8794 

Phone & Fax: 509-775-3557 (Collect Calls Accepted) 
 


